
7, rue du Marche a l'Avoine 
28230 Epemon 
8 November, 1997 

Dear Mrs Weisberg. 
It was very kind of you to write (and also to send Post Mortem to me here in 

France rather than to my mother's address in Pennsylvania.) I'm extremely pleased if 
I could, in my small way, lift Mr Weisberg's spirits at a particularily difficult time by 
merely expressing my appreciation, thanks and admiration for a courageous and 
committed man (from what he has written you are quite an extraordinary person 
yourself, and I'm sure your daily efforts, concern and support have meant the world 
to him.) Frankly, it is I and future generations of Americans who owe Mr Weisberg 
a great debt of gratitude. 

We all know how trends amongst the 'trendy' (read media and media followers) 
change over time. One day, I hope in the not too distant future, the truth will once 
again come to the fore. At that time what Mr Weisberg has been able to do will 
inspire a new examination of what has been successfully hidden from the public 
(though if the polls can be believed the public knows they're not being told the 
whole truth - and we know what Lincoln had to say about that!) For all Mr Weisberg 
has done I feel quite sure he will one day be granted an honored place in the annals 
of American history. 


